
Announcement: Scheduled Apartment 

Painting 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that we will be conducting 

scheduled painting of the apartments in our community. 

Painting Schedule: 

Start Date: November 15, 2023 

End Date: November 30, 2023 

Hours: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Please ensure that your windows are closed and any personal items are moved away from the 

walls to allow for a smooth process. We appreciate your cooperation during this time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the management office. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


